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Dear Parents / Carers 

Happy Easter! 

 

Cheswardine has come to the end of an era today with the retirement of Mrs Smith. The school just 

won’t be the same without this stalwart of our community and we wish her all the best for the future. 

Assembly was lovely today with the children singing to her and presenting some lovely cards and 

presents which reflect how much she is appreciated by everyone. Thankyou Mrs Smith and good luck. 

 

It has been a very short term but has been filled with sporting success culminating yesterday in 

Cheswardine’s A team winning the North Shropshire Hockey competition. Well done to them all and a 

special mention for being outstanding team players goes to William Nadine, Eion Reynolds and Cooper 

Mazan, we are very proud of them. 

 

Thankyou so much to everyone who came in and helped out with the big tidy up last Saturday. You 

have done a fantastic job and all your efforts are much appreciated. It is lovely that you all would 

give your time to improve the environment for the children and staff in the school. We are very 

grateful. 

 

The chidlren will return to school on Tuesday 9th April when I will send a letter out confirming key 

dates for the term. We have still been delayed in converting to an academy but hope to do so on the 

1st May. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter break with plenty of family time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

REWilliams 
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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